
 

            Governing Board Meeting of April 10, 2024 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a regular 
meeting on Wednesday, April 10, 2024, beginning at 4:00 p.m. where they recognized newly 
tenured faculty and the Classified Professional of the Year at a reception, which was then 
followed by closed session, and continuation of public session at 6:00 p.m.  
 
Highlights are listed below. 
 
Special Reports  
 
The Governing Board heard a special report concerning the Development of the 2024-25 4CD 
Budget. The presentation provided an overview of the current budget climate in Sacramento 
and potential impacts on 4CD, along with an outline of steps being currently undertaken to help 
mitigate any fiscal challenges which may emerge.  
 
Purchasing Agreements  
The Governing Board approved several agreements, including:  
 

• a new Contra Costa College agreement, which will allow nursing students to participate 
in clinical experiences; and     

• several new Diablo Valley College agreements, including one which will provide training 
on the care of infants and children with prenatal substance exposure and another which 
will provide supervised oral health care experiences for dental students; and 

• two new Districtwide agreements, including one to provide international student 
recruitment, marketing, consultation, advising, and application support and another 
which authorizes Santa Clara County to provide legal advisory services to 4CD.   

 
Draft Facilities Master Plan  
A presentation on the development of a Facilities Master Plan for each college, with an overview 
on the scope parameters, main goals, and desired outcomes of the planning process was 
summarized.  
 
New Course Offerings  
The Governing Board approved a variety of new course offerings across all three campuses in 
the fields of mathematics, kinesiology, and music, among others.     
 
Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of retired DVC English professor Karl Staubach,   
retired DVC psychology and history professor Susan Goldstein and LMC English professor 
Michael Yeong.  
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 
WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, May 8, 2024, AT 6:00 P.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

•  
 

Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Dr. Judy E. Walters, Secretary 
(Ward 2) • John E. Márquez (Ward 1) • Fernando Sandoval (Ward 5) • Ivan Hernandez (Student 
Trustee) 
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